( lendy Strangeway

From: Tony Clarke

Sent: 24 Aprit 2013 20:01

To: Planning b

Cc: Mike & Fiona Hart [ ‘

Subject: Greystones, Eskdaleside, Grosmont, North Yorkshire, YO22 5PS - Planning reference:
NYM/2012/0354/FL

Attachments: Greystones.1.pdf, Greystones.2.pdf; Greystones.3.pdf, Greystones.4.pdf,

Greystones.5.pdf; Greystones Eskdaleside-Model.pdf

For the Attention of Cheryl Ward.

Further to our recent telephone conversion regarding my preliminary enquiry for proposed elevational
amendments to a current planning permission at the above site please now find attached to this email a
copy of the completed “Application for a non-material amendment following the grant of planning
permission” {on 5 Nr. separate A4 size sheets) together with a copy of the prepared Al size drawing
showing the proposed elevational amendments to the approved two storey side extension.

As per your recommendation, the proposed ground floor level bay window detail to the dining area of the
proposed side extension has been deleted and replaced with a flush window opening having slightly
greater opening dimensions than the approved window in this position as you did indicate that a slightly
larger window opening could be acceptable. All other window and door opening amendments remain the
same as on the drawing which accompanied my preliminary enquiry.

For the avoidance of doubt the attached drawing has been re-dated as 24 April 2013 - Revision "A’,

| will ask the applicant to forward on to your offices the required fee of £28.00 to accompany this
application as soon as possible.

Kind regards

Tony Clarke
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